
 
 

 
 
September 8, 2021 
 
Justin Woerth 
Pollution Liability Insurance Agency  
500 Columbia St. NW  
Olympia, WA 98501  
 
Donna Musa 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
NWRO Toxics Cleanup Program 
3190 160th Ave SE 
Bellevue, WA 98008 

 
 
Re: Notice of Intent to Transfer Ownership of  12055 Slater Ave. NE Kirkland, 

WA (the “Property”) as required by Restrictive Covenant recorded 8/7/1996 
as 9508070767 of Official Records of King County, Washington (the 
“Restrictive Covenant”) 

 
 
Dear Mr. Woerth and Ms. Musa, 
 
In accordance with Section 2 of the Restrictive Covenant, this letter shall serve to notify the 
Department of Ecology of the owner’s intent to sell the Property. 
  
A sale of the property is pending between the current owner ALCO Totem Lake, LLC and the 
buyer Fairfield Slater LLC. This transfer is scheduled to occur on or about September 15, 2021.  
Upon closing, Fairfield Slater LLC will continue operations, maintenance and monitoring of the 
contaminated area described in the Restrictive Covenant. In addition, Fairfield Slater LLC will 
continue to pursue property cleanup/remediation as outlined in PTAP Project Number: PNW179.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adam Rosen 
Alco Totem Lake LLC 


